

OFFICE OF MAYOR RAHM EMANUEL CITY OF CHICAGO

Michael E Fisher Vice President of Market Development COUNTRY Financial 55 W. Monroe, Suite 3150 Chicago, IL 60603

Mike,

Thank you again for having me at your Board of Directors dinner this month. It was a very enjoyable evening and I truly enjoyed meeting the group.

Unfortunately per City Ethics rules I am not able to accept the Gibson's gift card in the party favor bag. I've added it to this envelope.

Looking forward to seeing you in the future.

Sincerely,

Steven Koch Deputy Mayor

Cc: Steve Berlin